SIBLIC ART

POMPANO BEACH

DATE: November 5, 2020

TO: City Commission
FROM: Public Art Committee
SUBJECT: Asphalt Art — The Crossroads Connection Artist Recommendation

At the meeting of the Public Art Committee held on October 15, 2020, the Committee
recommended artist William Savarese, Inc. for Asphalt Art — The Crossroads Connection program. Mr.
Savarese is a Pompano Beach Resident and has an extensive background in community engagement
programs, such as this one.

The Committee unanimously approved William Savarese, Inc. and believe that his efforts and
this program will continue to enhance the aesthetic and cultural value of the City.

Tobi;ycock
Vice-Chair
Public Art Committee



